
  

Question on Notice 
No. 935 

Asked on 21 August 2024 
 
Mr D Crisafulli asked Premier (Hon. S Miles)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Premier’s media statement from 30 December 2022 that the new 
Housing Supply Expert Panel would help unlock more housing throughout Queensland— 
Will the Premier advise how many formal meetings the Panel has had in 2024? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised by the Department of Housing, Local Government, Planning and Public 
Works as follows. 
 
Since its establishment in December 2022, the Queensland Housing Supply Expert Panel 
(the Panel) has met formally on a quarterly basis. 
 
The Panel has held three formal meetings in 2024 to date. 
 
The Panel has also met as a working group, to consider and provide advice to the 
Queensland Government on specific housing and land supply matters.  


